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RDA Far North call for Committee Members 

 

 
As the leading body for economic development across the far north region, Regional Development Australia 

Far North is calling for passionate and forward-thinking people who want to play an enabling role in the 

economic growth of South Australia’s Far North region. We are currently seeking Expressions of Interest from 

individuals with an interest in the future growth and sustainability of the region to fill member vacancies on 

our committee.  

 

Mark Sutton, Chair Regional Development Australia Far North says we are seeking individuals who are keen to 

contribute, “RDA Far North facilitates economic development opportunities and investment for our regional 

communities, and we would love to receive nominations from people who have networking and consultation 

skills to enhance this role.”  

 

“Sustainable economic development compliments sustainable community, environment, and cultural 

development, and it is especially important that our committee is representative of local government, 

business, and community to promote sustainable economic development. To complement the skillset of the 

current Committee, I am particularly interested in receiving nominations from applicants with a background 

across decarbonisation and net zero economies, agri-tech, and community planning for live, work and play." 

Mr Sutton said.  

  

Applications are now open, with more information and an Applicant Information Pack can be found at 

www.rdafn.com.au/vacancies  
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